
Town of Sumner
Canton Park Committee

Town Hall, 1550 24½ Street, Town of Sumner, Wisconsin
Monday, October 4, 2021 at 6:00 p.m.

The meeting was called to order by Joy Bartsch.   Also present: Bobbi Demers, Judy Herrman and
Sandy Tomczak.

M/S/P approve the July 7 meeting minutes. Financial report given.

Old Business
Reports: 
Banners, $350 is the cost to donor for 1st year, $100 for following years.
Tetherball is here, need to get pole and erect.
Penny Jars are pending.
Grant writing projects submitted, and pending were discussed.
The deputy clerk and treasurer have been appointed by the town clerk and treasurer. 

New Business
Additional Committee Members: Stacey Tubbs has joined the committee tonight. Alyshia Krier is 

not here but has agreed to join.
Layout of park playground area:  Tyler Richter looked at the park tonight.
Possible fall projects discussed.
Thrivent projects for future are basketball improvements.
Letters of recommendation are needed for grants: Jim Crotteau knows of a person that may be 

willing to write a letter.
Committee reminded that  the town budget is being drafted and ball park expenses and 

improvements need to be included.

The next meeting is set for Tuesday, November 2, 2021 at 6:00 p.m.  Meeting adjourned.  

Suggested agenda items for next meeting: the 150 anniversary celebration of the town's founding in 
2024, book Chris Kroeze.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Sandy Tomczak, Secretary


